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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

 
January 31, 2025 
 

 
 

To:   Casey Brannon, Supervisor, District I 
   Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
   Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
   Karl Banks, Supervisor, District IV 
   Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 
 
 

From:  Tim Bryan, P.E., PTOE 
     County Engineer  

 
 

Re:  Approval of Lowest Construction Bid  
   Rocky Hill Road Bridge Rehabilitation Project 
    
 On January 31, 2025, construction bids were received from 2 companies for the Rocky Hill Road 
Bridge Rehabilitation Project.   

 
The Engineering Department recommends that the Board approve the lowest bidder, Hemphill 
Construction Company to construct the project for a bid of $227,091.50 and authorize the Board 
President to sign the construction contract. 
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